
To Whom It May Concern, 

Passing this bill is crucial for the future of North Dakota, as it prioritizes the importance of 
education in shaping both the present and future of our state. By supporting this bill, we 
ensure that our education system adapts to the evolving needs of students and provides 
them with the tools they need to succeed in a rapidly changing world. Strong, forward-
thinking education policies today will empower our children to become the leaders, 
innovators, and problem-solvers of tomorrow, securing a brighter future for all of North 
Dakota. 

Sincerely, 

Rachel Pankratz 


